
This bill is unfair and limits river users, this 4000 pound rule will not allow you me to use my boat in a river I enjoy going out on..  this 
rule will destroy home values and will destroy a life style that I have worked so hard to achieve.. this rule limits Boat users and 
pushes traffic to other areas and makes other areas more dangerous. This is a dangerous bill.

This will ban hundreds of families from enjoying water sports on the Willamette River


